
XM PROXMIRE 
WISCONSIN 

llnittd ~tates ~mate 
WASHINGTON, DC 20510 

January 7, 1986 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016 

Dear Archbishop Manoogian: 

Many, many thanks for your very kind letter~ 

Yes, indeed, I would be pleased and honored 

to receive the award at your Assembly banquet on 

Saturday, May 3rd at the Sheraton Hilton in 

Racine, Wisconsin. 

Best wishes. 


